
-----Original Message----- 
From: NancyGarner [mailto:beingnancy03@arkansas.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 13, 2014 4:31 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 
Subject: Buffalo River Threat 
 
Our national treasure, the Buffalo National River, is sorely threatened by the Cargill Hog Farm recently 
permitted to operate in the area. As an outdoor enthusiast who has felt extremely privileged to have 
this wonderful river for  enjoyment and as a gift of tranquility and peace in nature, I am extremely 
concerned.  Perhaps it is too late to change what is already in operation, but it is not too late to prohibit 
this in the future with your help. You have the factual information about this threat, I am sure, but 
please know that I, as a long-time NW AR resident am strongly opposed to future CAFOs being 
permitted in our area.  Asking you for your assistance in this matter,  Nancy Garner 
 


